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Forest Schools 

On Thursday, Nursery will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied 
back for this session. If your child does not normally attend  

Nursery on a Thursday but would like to take part in forest school 
this week, please contact Mrs Hunter. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Ariya     Class 1: Heidi     Class 2: Leo  

 Class 3: Adie     Class 4: Jacob     Class 5: Monty  

Class 6: Alex     Class 7: Vesper     Class 8: Eleanore 

Class 9: Richard     Class 10: Emilia     Class 11:  Hattie 

Class 12: Holly     Class 13: Rosie     Class 14: Hugh 

Whole School Award: Grayson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Well done to them all! 

Harvest Collection 

We would like to say a huge thank you for all the generous           
donations we received over the last few weeks as part of our 

Harvest collection organised by our school council. On               
Wednesday, our school council passed on the donations to        

volunteers from Stockton and Billingham Food Bank who were 
incredibly grateful for all items received. 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country Finals 

Class 6 Sports Festival 

Last week, Class 6 attended a Key Stage 1 Sports Festival  at 
Durham University Queen’s Campus. The children had a fantastic 

time developing their physical skills in a wide range of fun               
activities– parachute games were a particular favourite! Once 
again, we received lots of lovely comments about the fantastic 

behaviour and manners shown by the children. 
Well done, Class 6! 

October Half Term 

We break up on Friday for the October half-term holiday.  
We hope you all have a lovely break. Please be aware, we have a 

PD day on Monday 4th November so we look forward to        
welcoming children back to school on Tuesday 5th November. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Non-Uniform Day - Friday 25th October 

The Friends have organised a non-uniform day this Friday 25th 
October to help raise funds for our Bottle Tombola and some 

stall prizes at this year's Christmas Fair. If you are able to support 
us by making a £2 donation payable from today (Monday 21st 
October) via your ParentPay account, then we'll do the rest to 
make sure our Christmas Fair is enjoyable and a huge success. 

On Friday, children can come to school wearing their own 
clothes.  

Friends of Wynyard - Wreath Making Workshops 

We are really grateful to everyone for signing up to this year's 
Wreath Making Classes. There are now only 2 places remaining 

for the class on Saturday 23rd November. 

A huge well done to Seren, 
George, Lucas and Bobby in Year 

5 who qualified for the Tees 
Valley Cross Country Finals last 
week. The children represented 

school brilliantly and ran                 
incredibly well in very muddy 

conditions. 

Christmas Dates 

We have been busy over the last few weeks planning our dates 
for Christmas so we can give you as much notice as possible. 

Please find a list below of our current planned events: 

9th December– Year 5 Christmas performance (2pm) 

10th December– Year 4 Christmas performance (2pm) 

11th December- Year 3 Christmas performance (2pm) 

12th December– Year 4 Snappy Christmas at Thornaby Pavilion 
(more information after half-term) 

12th December– Early Years Christmas performances (10am and 
2.15pm) 

13th December- Year 1 Christmas performance (2.15pm) 

16th December– Year 2 Christmas performance (2pm) 

17th December- Year 6 Christmas performance (2pm) 

18th December– Christmas dinner and parties 

      


